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Getting ‘SMART’ with Safety Goals and 
Objectives: Goal Setting at Your Organization 
Thursday, May 18 21, 2023, 1:00 p.m. ET 
 
On 5/18/2023 at 1:00 p.m. ET, the SMCX will present the 
“Getting ‘SMART’ with Safety Goals and Objectives: 
Goal Setting at Your Organization” workshop.  

This workshop focuses on creating specific, measurable, 
achievable, realistic, and timely (SMART) goals and 
objectives. This workshop provides information on the 
SMART criteria and how to apply it to your organization’s 
expectations. In addition, the workshop includes activities 
such as drafting overarching goals for safety and 
occupational health management system (SOHMS) 
improvement and revising goals and draft objectives to 
make them SMART. 

This workshop is beneficial to personnel wanting to learn 
more about creating SMART goals and objectives. 
Attendees should have a basic understanding of goal 
setting prior to this workshop. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this workshop may include 
Safety staff, SOHMS representatives, and Safety committee members. 

Click the article headline or link here for more information on how to register. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at: 
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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